
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Coors Energy Company (PO Box 4030, Golden, CO 80402) has applied to the Colorado 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS) for a permit revision to amend the 
approved post-mining land use for the Keenesburg Mine (DRMS Permit C-1981-028, approved 
November 3, 1981). This permit revision would allow renewable energy development as an 
approved industrial/commercial post-mining land use on this site along with the currently 
approved rangeland and other designated industrial/commercial post-mining land uses. 

The Keenesburg Mine is located 7 miles north of Keenesburg, CO and is accessed by Weld 
County Road 59. The permitted area is portions of Sections 25 and 36, Township 3 North, Range 
64 West of the 6th Principal Meridian, Weld County, CO on the Klug Ranch and Tampa USGS 
7.5-minute quad maps. Copies of the application may be viewed at the Weld County Clerk and 
Recorder’s Office (1402 N 17th Ave, Greeley, CO 80631), the Keenesburg Town Hall (140 S. 
Main, Keenesburg, CO), and at the DRMS (1313 Sherman St, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203). 
All comments, objections, and requests must be submitted in writing to the DRMS at 1001 E 
62nd Ave, Room 215, Denver, CO 80216. The public comment period extends for 30 days 
following the last date of publication of this notice.  
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